
So far in 2025, The Fellowship has helped nearly 1 million people worldwide

117,000 
Holocaust survivors & 
elderly Jews received 

food, medicine, &  
other basic needs 

370,000   
children and families 

received food, 
medicine, clothing, 

& other basic needs

800,000   
people were 
provided with 

security worldwide

1.4 million 
meals were served 
through Fellowship-

supported soup 
kitchens worldwide

1,400 
people made aliyah 

(immigrated to Israel) 
with The Fellowship

Thank YOU for your continued support in 2025! 
EMERGENCY SUPPORT FOR PEOPLE UNDER THREAT IN ISRAEL
As the war in Israel continues and the needs shift daily, your generosity has helped 
The Fellowship respond swiftly and compassionately. So far this year, you have 
helped The Fellowship provide:

   SECURITY IMPACT IN 2025 SO FAR

1,500 food 
boxes to Syria

Emergency food boxes were distributed to Christians and Druze under 
attack in Syria, just across Israel’s border

1 generator
A generator was given to the northern city of Tiberias in Israel to be used 
in situations of power outages and to provide electricity to essential 
institutions throughout the city

1 transport 
vehicle

We provided several months of rental costs of a transport vehicle, which 
will assist residents returning to their homes in Kiryat Shmona and 
surrounding northern communities by transporting residents, especially 
elderly with mobility issues, as well as materials and tools for renovations

Food to  
180,000 people 
for Passover

Food boxes and food cards were given to over 180,000 people 
worldwide for Passover, including 50,000 households in Israel

16,000 clothing 
cards

Clothing cards were given to 16,000 children in Israel so they can 
purchase new clothing around the Passover holiday

Supported by You
This Passover, a Fellowship volunteer 
and injured IDF soldier delivered a holiday 
food box to two elderly Holocaust survivors 
in Israel. The couple tells us how they 
evacuated as little children during World 
War II, and during the current war were 
forced to evacuate due to Hamas attacks. 
This was their first Passover since returning 
home. They say, “We've been through 
so much. Evacuation, war, loss, aliyah… 
and now this war. This fear, it's different. 
It settles in your bones … We're deeply 
touched by the support of The Fellowship.”
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FRIDA, A HOLOCAUST SURVIVOR, IS 
GRATEFUL FOR FOOD AND SUPPORT

NATANELA RECEIVES PASSOVER FOOD 
VOUCHERS TO FEED HER FAMILY

ARMORED AMBULANCE IS PRESENTED 
TO FIRST RESPONDERS

LEONID AND ALINA MAKE ALIYAH 
TO ISRAEL FROM UKRAINE


